following a two month summer recess, with Mrs. Ruth Allen, president, in the chair.

It was decided to send a \$54.16 had been spent for bingo delegate from the Auxiliary to prizes. the annual convention of the Provincial Auxiliary, Ontario Association of Homes for the ditional hymn books would be Aged at the Skyline Hotel, Toronto, on Sept. 11.

A letter was read from Boat Tours International and it was decided to sponsor a boat tour from Ontario Place to the Toronto Islands, following which the residents would be

Halton Centennial Manor Aux- taken out for lunch if suitable iliary met in the Manor accommodation could be found. Auditorium on Sept. 9, for their Date of tour and arrangements regular monthly meeting for transportation would be taken care of by the Manor Recreational Director.

Mrs. M. Childs reported that

New hymn books

It was decided that 22 adpurchased for use in the chapel along with one hymnal with music for the organ, and also that five new song books (50 Hymns America Loves Best), would be purchased and placed on the pianos throughout the Manor. Mrs. F. Jennings reported the



BONNIE LANG and John Hasselfeldt were married in Grace

Wedding

Hasselfeldt - Lang

Acton and John William sapphire blue lace over taffeta, Hasselfeldt of 100 Court St. N., white accessories and a corsage Milton, were married in a five of white carnations. o'clock ceremony in Grace Anglican church, Milton, August raspberry crepe with silver 26. Rev. Foster officiated for the accessories and white

double-ring ceremony. The bride is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Roland Height of Acton Mrs. George Hasselfeldt of

The bride chose a long satin gown with long lace sleeves, a train of lace falling from the Empire waistline. She wore her sister's shoulder length veil held in place by a beaded headpiece and carried a bouquet of red carnations and white stephanotis.

Pink and mauve

Maid of honor Judy Lang, sister of the bride, wore a floor length floral gown of pink georgette with a pink headpiece and carried a bouquet of pink mums.

The bridesmaids were Mrs. Jeanne Robinson, sister of the bride; Mrs. Sharon Barr, sister of the groom, and Carol Height, sister of the bride. Their gowns were of mauve georgette with mauve headpieces and their bouquets were of mauve mums.

Flower girl Tammy Hasselfeldt, niece of the groom, was dressed in pink also.

The bride was escorted by her father; groomsman was Fred Herenga, a friend, and the ushers Gord Hasselfeldt, brother of the groom; Bob McKee, a friend, and Bill Lang, brother of the bride. Ring bearer was Tim Height,

brother of the bride. Don Clements was soloist for the wedding, singing The Wedding Prayer and The Lord's Prayer.

Reception at Legion The reception in the evening was held at Acton Legion Hall.

Anglican church, Milton, on August 26.

Bonnie Marie Lang of R.R. 1 The bride's mother wore

The groom's mother wore carnations.

Guests were welcomed from Acton, Milton, Guelph, Erin, and the groom the son of Mr. and Paisley, Port Elgin, London, Campbellville, Rockwood, Ear Falls and Ripley. Among them were the bride's grandparents, Mr. and Mrs. Norman Hagedorn, a family friend Mrs. Isaac Beech and the groom's aunt Mrs. Agnes Hathaway.

The bride's mother made her QUEEN QT wedding cake and her aunt Mrs. Ola McDonald of London decorated it.

For leaving the bride wore a peasant dress of brown and white checked cotton with matching Eleanor Moorehead will attend accessories and a white gardenia

The couple are living at R.R. 5,

Showers held

Before the wedding, Mrs. Jeanne Robinson held Tupperware shower for the brideto-be; Mrs. Rosemary Stull held a miscellaneous shower; Judy Lang held a miscellaneous shower and Mrs. Sharon Barr a kitchen and bathroom shower.

J. R. Currie O.D.

OPTOMETRIST

BURLINGTON MALL

Telephone 632-7788

Committee had continued their visitation program on a smaller scale during the summer months and she requested that this program get into full swing again with the coming of the fall season. Mrs.

Jennings made mention of the fact there are probably many senior citizens in the Milton area who would enjoy visiting the residents on a regular basis and she suggested that new workers be solicited for this purpose.

Mrs. Ruth Allen advised that a further report on the purchase of a whirlpool bath would not be available until next month. A trip to Shoppers World on

Sept. 11 was announced and Mrs. Mary Brownridge, Mrs. L. Hopkins and Mrs. B. Elliott volunteered to assist the residents.

Booth at fair

The Auxiliary decided to set up a craft booth at the Milton Fair again this year with Mrs. L. Hopkins, Mrs. F. Jennings and Mrs. B. Elliott volunteering to assist at this booth.

A discussion was held regarding the purchase of a number of sets of lawn bowling balls for the use of residents at the Manor and Mrs. E. MacIntosh was requested to bring back further information to the next meeting.

It was decided to purchase four large picnic hampers for the use of the Auxiliary when providing outings for the residents. Mrs. M. Childs and Mrs. M.

Brownridge offered to provide lunch for the October Auxiliary

Fry Society open house

The Board of Halton-Peel chapter of the Elizabeth Fry Society held a meeting last week to plan the fall activities. Their president, Mrs. Marjorie Amos reported that the chapter had received a grant from the Provincial Ministry of Corrections, which will enable them to expand their work. Office space, and telephone service have been obtained at 33 Main St. N. in Brampton. Mrs. Lois Williamson, volunteer co-ordinator, will be in the office on Tuesdays and

Thursdays. Details were discussed for the open house to be held on Thursday, Sept. 21, afternoon and evening, at the "Y", 247 Mc-Murchy St. S., Brampton. Mrs. Pat Whiteford, Brampton, chairman and Mrs. Betty Brownridge, Georgetown, co-chairman of Public Relations, are in charge publicity to encourage interested people to come and chat with the volunteers about the avenues of service and study in the field of corrections. This event will be followed by weekly training sessions for new volunteers, in the month of Oc-

Fiddle Queen of Canada, Milton Fair this weekend. Andy Frank, who has been active in fiddling contests, said the 28year-old fiddle queen from Fergus would be at the fair. Mrs. Moorehead won the open competition at the Canadian National Exhibition this year.



Contact Lenses

HOURS-Mon. - Fri. 9 a.m. - 5.30 p.m. Thurs. 9 a.m. - 9 p.m.

845-3621

9.30 a.m. to 6.00 p.m.

878-5151



PAUL THOMPSON, son of Mr. and Mrs. Wilmer Thompson of Milton, was married to Joan Cowan in a wedding ceremony at St. Luke's Anglican Church, Palermo, on Aug. 26. The newlyweds are pictured with the bridal party on the steps of the church.

(Photo by C. R. Photographic)

corsage of blue tinted carnations.

Master of ceremonies for the

occasion was Jack Pemberton of

Following the reception, guests

departure of out of town guests. A

hearty lunch was served by Mr.

and Mrs. Thompson assisted by

their daughter, Mrs. Pat

Bride, groom honored

honored with a surprise shower

given by her friends at the

Hamilton Civic Hospitals School

of Nursing, where she is a

student. A community shower

was held also at the home of Mrs.

Victor Lawrence with co-

hostesses Mrs. Harold Lawrence

I will arrange them

or show you

how!

downtown Milton

164 Main St.

Do It Yourself!

and Mrs. Ira Cowan.

home of Levio Bonin.

continuing their studies.

Before the wedding, Joan was

Wedding

Thompson - Cowan "Dressing Vegetables"

the groom.

Kinnaird.

St. Luke's Anglican Church, Palermo, was the scene of a wedding on Saturday, Aug. 26, when Paul Thompson and Joan Cowan exchanged vows before Father Kenneth Patterson.

Ross Cowan gave his daughter in marriage to Paul who is the youngest son of Wilmer and Margaret Thompson of Milton.

Joan's gown was of white sheer polyester flocked with daisies. The traditional "something borrowed" was a dainty heart pendant loaned by Kathy Wettlaufer. A white picture hat and cascade bouquet of daisies, blue cornflowers and baby's breath completed her bridal costume.

Sky blue gowns

Dorothy Cruikshank of Dundas served as maid of honor and Mary Collinson of Mississauga was bridesmaid. Both girls wore sky blue gowns and white picture hats trimmed with blue. They carried baskets of daisies and blue cornflowers.

The wedding music played by Mrs. Helen Inglehart, was a blend of traditional and more contemporary selections.

Levio Bonin of Milton, a long time friend of the groom, served as his groomsman. David Drew-Brook, nephew of the groom and Bob Cowan, brother of the bride were ushers.

Guests from a distance were Paul's brother Joe Thompson, his wife Nancy and children Scott, Mark and Shelley from Edand Linda Thompson of Boston and their little daughter Elizabeth, Dan and Christine Thompson of Orillia and their children Angela, Danny and Michael.

Mothers receive

The reception was held in the Blue Room of the Estaminet Restaurant in Burlington. The bride's mother received wearing a dress of salmon pink with a white carnation corsage. The groom's mother wore a dress of buttercup yellow chiffon and a

Artist name is James

A newspaper picture of a painting of Bruce St. School last week gave the artist's name as John Hopkins. It should have said James D. Hopkins. The picture appeared in the coverage of the District Hospital Auxiliary's lawn party.





Burne

Proprietor /

DISPENSING OPTICIANS

Oculist Prescriptions Filled

Closed Saturday 175 Lakeshore Rd. E. HOURS-Tuesday and Wednesday

70 MAIN ST. E. MILTON

Champion

Family Page

W.I. prepares for convention

Hornby Women's Institute members met at the home of Mrs. Delbert Downs, Milton, with 13 members and two visitors present. The meeting opened by singing the Institute Ode and repeating the Mary Stewart Collect. The President Mrs. H. O'Connor read a poem. Mrs. L. Sampson read the minutes of the

all present "A hint on flowers from a green thumb to a greenhorn." Correspondence consisted of a report on the 4-H Training School held on September 12, 13, 14 and 15, on "Dressing Up Home Grown

New club leaders are Hornby South Juniors Mrs. C. Patterson and Mrs. Keirnan; Hornby North Juniors Mrs. T. Bousfield and Mrs. Bowler; Hornby Seniors Mrs. J. Mackay and Mrs. M.

gathered at the bride's home in A training school on "The Palermo. Donna Boyle of Brant-Knack of Sewing With Knits" will ford caught the bridal bouquet be held on October 3 and Oct. 4 and Levio Bonin was presented Mrs. R. Wilson and Mrs. William with the bride's blue garter by MacPherson will be Hornby leaders. A reply has been A family picnic was held at the received on cemeteries needing home of the groom's parents on attention in Esquesing. Sunday, August 27, providing a last get-together before the

Don Kruger, Toronto is investigating and trying to find the ownership of some of the land these cemeteries are situated on. A letter had been received from Jim Snow, MPP, saying that cemeteries had become the responsibility of the municipality and the two cemeteries members were interested in had been brought to the attention of the township of Esquesing. Mrs. L. Sampson is to keep in contact government pays for the work but council is responsible for the Friday night of Milton Fair. keeping them in condition.

A letter was read from the Paul was similarly honored Chinese adopted child. The with a surprise stag party at the Guelph area convention will be held on Nov. 2, 3. Several Joan and Paul will be residing resolutions will be discussed - on in Hamilton where they are elm trees, pollution, more discipline needed in schools and

own individual

Large Selection

Bring in your

own novelty

FTD

Weddings

. Arrangements

. Potted Plants

878-9501

228 Main St.

878-2067

. Cut Flowers

or dish . . .

From Italy

And Mexico

dried grasses

Come in and choose your

one on textiles should be labelled as to care. Articles for Milton Fair Institute exhibit were discussed and some brought in.

Two flower arrangements, No. 1 "From your garden viewing one side", and No. 2 "A flower arrangement for a dining table" were judged by Mrs. John MacMillan and Mrs. Guy Bussell. Mrs. Roy Wilson and Miss The roll call was answered by Lorraine Godward were the

Three carloads, five members in each, then visited the flower gardens of Mr. and Mrs. Tinkler and Mr. and Mrs. Maurice Readhead. These were still beautiful and enjoyed. Lunch was served at the hostess' home by Mrs. William MacPherson and Mrs. C. Wrigglesworth.



NEWLYWEDS John and Peggy Newbold are pictured signing the register after their recent marriage in the Presbyterian Church, Puslinch.

Mrs. John Murray is guest speaker

The September meeting of the Scotch Block Women's Institute Presbyterian Church was guest was held at the home of Mrs. C. Rowney. President Mrs. J. Irving opened the meeting.

The topic was on world affairs and citizenship and the roll call dealt with helping teenagers of today become good citizens of Miss Eva Chisholm and Mrs.

Chester Service were named to attend the area Convention in Stratford Nov. 2, 3. Mrs. Rowney and Mrs. H. Robertson will attend a course on sewing with Chisholm offered to help in the District W. I. publicity booth on

Guest Speaker Mrs. Murray, wife of the Rev.

John M. Murray of Knox speaker. Her talk was entitled "Let us share our bounty with the less fortunate of the world". She said all must have a vision according to the gift we have. This is our bounty to share.

ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS

MEETS EVERY TUESDAY 9 p.m. Grace Anglican

Parish Hall HAWING A PROBLEM? DROP IN



SPECIAL BEING SALE NEW "NAME BRAND"

MATTRESSES OR BOX SPRINGS

\$**24**88 Beautiful 54" MATTRESS

BEAUTIFUL NEW TWO PIECE CHESTERFIELD SUITES \$12988

Brand New and Complete \$ 99⁸⁷ BUNK BEDS

CONTINENTAL BEDS Including -Legs, Box Spring &

Bedroom Suites Including \$13995 Bookcase Bed From 13995

Rear Entrance off James St. Free Private Parking FREE LOCAL DELIVERY

JOHNSON'S FURNITURE

878-3781 Open evenings to 9 p.m.

BRAPERY

CHOOSE FROM 180 COLOURS OVER 30 PATTERNS

ALL SIZES

Maximum: 250" wide by 108" long

PURCHASE NOW FOR LATER DELIVERY

